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DPW/CHP Proposal: Establish permanent “No Parking/Tow Away” Zones on both sides of 

Conn Valley Road between Moore Creek Park Entrance and the Coty of Napa’s “Picnic Area” 
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Responders Comments Additional Comments Responses 
Yes No 

Mr. Robert Edwards 
I strongly support the planned restrictions on 
parking described in your May 31 letter to me.  

This will enhance fire safety and reduce what 
is today substantial liability for the county 
should fire response be hindered on that 
road due to your inaction. 

X  

Mr. Paul Slawson 

Thank you for your letter of May 31. I live at 500 
Greenfield RD., just around the corner from the 
areas of concern to you. I walk in the Park at least 
once a week. Though it is close to home (where I 
have lived for 27 years), I drive since my wife is in a 
wheel chair. So I have seen the parking problem 
frequently and over many years.  
Its a weekend problem, just Sat./Sunday. 

Picture the scene of a family, picnic in hand 
having driven an hour to get there only to 
find no legal parking available….they will 
squeeze in wherever they can in illegal space. 
Even if it is a say 20 min walk from new legal 
space that is OK. Simply to threaten towing is 
not a very thoughtful management solution. 
Better, you find additional space than have a 
constant series of violations. How can you 
warn in advance that parking is limited? 

 X 

Jean Moore Edwards 

I am wholeheartedly in favor of your proposed 
parking regulations at the end of Conn Valley Rd. 
Moore Park users have been parking anywhere 
and everywhere at the end of this narrow road. 

This has created a huge safety issue, has 
destroyed the road pavement, and has 
impeded our business at 1750 Conn Valley 
Rd. Please enforce the proposed regulation 
as soon as possible.  

X  

Richard and Lisa 
Abramson 
 

Moore Creek Park is an amazing public resource 
for which I am grateful on a daily basis. While I 
have no objection to the proposed regulations, 
which seem like a reasonable and proportionate 
response to a potential problem. 

I would ask the responsible agencies to avoid 
taking any measures that would make it 
difficult for people to enjoy the park. 
 

X  


